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Dear Parents/Guardians of 7th Grade Students: 
 
Prevention educators from the YWCA will be presenting a “Teens Taking Charge” 
program to 7th grade students during their Physical Development and Health classes 
soon.  This program is designed to raise awareness about different types of abuse and 
assault in relationships, social pressures that contribute to violence in relationships, and 
sexual harassment.  
 
Throughout the program, we will help the students identify a safety network of adults 
that they can go to if they have any problems or concerns. 
 
If you would not like your child to participate in this program, please call 630-588-5200 
by Monday, October 29 to let our office know. If you reach our school’s voicemail, 
please be sure to include:  

• That you are requesting that your child not participate in the program 
• Your child’s first and last name 
• Your child’s grade level  
• Your name 

 
By not calling our school office, you are giving your implied permission for your child to 
participate in this program this school year. 
 
 
      Thank you 
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